
 
  

 
 
January 28, 2022 
 
 
Ms. Linda Bridwell, Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Boulevard 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY  40602 
 
Re:  Case No. 2022-00033 
 
Dear Ms. Bridwell:   
 
We are filing an electronic version (per Order 2020-00085) of a notice under the 
provisions of our Gas Cost Adjustment Clause, Case No. 2013-00148. The 
electronically filed documents are a true representation of the original documents to be 
filed with the commission. The filing contains a Petition of Confidentiality and 
confidential documents which are not included in the electronic filing. 
 
Due to the recent unexpected increases in the commodity cost of gas, the GCA rates 
submitted in our previous GCA will not be sufficient to adequately recover gas costs. 
We are filing an interim GCA (out of the normal quarterly cycle) so that we can account 
for the increase in cost. 
 
Please indicate receipt of this filing by E-mail to Christina.Vo@atmosenergy.com. 
 
If you have any questions, feel free to call me at 972-855-3134. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
/s/ Christina Vo 
Christina Vo 
Sr. Rate Administration Analyst 
 
Enclosures 


